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For Immediate Release – September 2, 2024 

 

On Saturday, August 31, 2024 at 6:07 P.M., the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office received a call of an ATV 

accident Off of Rueckert Road in the Town of  Pelican.  It was reported that an ATV occupied by three 

passengers had rolled over trapping one under the ATV.  The passengers of the ATV were 9, 7, and 4 years 

old with the 4 year old being the one trapped under the ATV.  

 

Witnesses attempted life saving measures, however, the 4 year old passenger of the ATV was pronounced 

deceased at the scene.   

  

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources is completing the accident report.  The Oneida County 

Sheriff’s Office was assisted at the scene by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources, Pine Lake First 

Responders, Rhinelander Fire Department, Rhinelander Police Department, Pelican Fire Department, Oneida 

County Medical Examiner, and Oneida County Ambulance.  

 

Any questions from the press can be directed to Captain Tyler Young (715)361-5100. 
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